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THIRD ANNUAL VINTAGE CHARLOTTE 
SUMMER MARKET TO POP UP JUNE 14th 

 
 

VINTAGE AND HANDMADE SHOPPING EXPERIENCE WITH 50+ 
VENDORS TO OCCUR JUNE 14, 2014 AT THE FILLMORE  

 
 
CHARLOTTE (May 19, 2014) – Vintage Charlotte (known by friends and fans as simply: 
VTGCLT) will be popping up for their third annual Summer Market. The Summer Market will 
occur on June 14, 2014 at The Fillmore Charlotte. The Vintage Charlotte Summer Market is 
an indoor event and will include 50+ vendors of vintage, antique and handmade goods 
including housewares, furniture, decor, clothing, jewelry and more. In addition to handmade 
and vintage shopping, there will be food and drink available from local favorites: Not Just 
Coffee, King of Pops and Juan Taco Truck.  
 
Two years ago, Vintage Charlotte held their very first event, the first Summer Market.  In 
two years, Vintage Charlotte’s markets have grown exponentially. Vendor space at the 
market is highly competitive, many shoppers line up before the doors open to get first pick 
of all of the hard-to-find vintage goods and the markets now draw upwards of 2,000 
customers in a single day.  
 
Founder of Vintage Charlotte, Amy Herman, states that, “Vintage Charlotte is really about 
highlighting some of the many amazing things going on right here in Charlotte. I try to use 
our markets to highlight some of the best in local small business, local food and drink and 
contribute to a sustainable economy right here in our own backyard”. 
 
Admission to Vintage Charlotte’s Summer Market is free of charge, but if you want to beat 
the crowds and have first pick at everything there is an early bird admission of $5 which 
gets you in an hour before the doors open to the general public. Doors open at 11am, 
10am for early birds. 


